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Email Help 
 

Every member must have a unique email address. This address is used for: 

• SCGA (membership, handicap) 

• GHIN mobile app (handicap lookup, score posting) 

• Notifications from the club (Newsletter, reminders, handicap adjustments) 

• Golf notifications from Golf Genius (Signups, Tee sheets, Posting, Results) 

If be sure that you stay informed, here are some tips: 

• To be sure you receive all of our emails, add the following addresses to your “safe senders” or 
“contacts” list. If you are using a client (e.g Outlook) you may need to do this in your mail 
application and on your mail server. 

info@elpradomensclub.com 

noreply@golfgenius.com 

info@membership.scga.org 

• If an email says “DO NOT REPLY to this email”, don’t reply, since these accounts are not monitored. 
Follow the instructions inside the email.  

• Before a skins game or tournament, please check your email for updates. If there are any 
announcements about golf, they will be sent via email. This is especially important if there are 
questions about weather. 
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